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 September 2017 

Teaching Vacancies for January 2018 (MPS/UPS plus 1 SEN point) 

 

Dear Candidate, 

 

Thank you for your interest in a teaching vacancy at Ivel Valley School. This is an exciting time to be joining Ivel Valley 

as we move forward into the next phase of our school’s development into a centre of excellence for children and young 

people with special educational needs and disabilities.  

 

I am looking to appoint enthusiastic, ambitious and highly skilled teachers who want to work with our fantastic children 

and young people. If you think that you meet these criteria please get in touch (even if you haven’t worked in a special 

school before)!  

 

In return we will offer you a structured induction programme and a commitment to your future professional 

development. In addition to this you will become part of a dedicated and enthusiastic staff team, a school with 

inclusion and respect at its core, and a school that is quickly working to establish itself as a centre of excellence.  

 

Ivel Valley School is an area special school catering for children and young people with a wide range of special 

educational needs and disabilities from the east of Central Bedfordshire and beyond. We educate children and young 

people from the ages of 3 to 19 across two main sites and two satellite sites. Teachers may be asked to work in any 

area of the school, however, previous experience, training and preference will always be taken into account.  

 

Visits for prospective candidates are welcomed and encouraged. Please get in touch with Alison Cobb, Principal’s PA 

by email: alison.cobb@ivelvalley.beds.sch.uk or by telephone: 01767 601010 to arrange a visit.  
 

Closing Date for Applications: Friday 29th September 2017 

Interview Date: Wednesday 4th October 2017 
 

Thank you for your interest in this post, I look forward to hearing from you. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Joe Creswick 

Principal 

 

Please note that Ivel Valley School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Applicants will be subject to an Enhanced DBS check, two satisfactory 
references and a Disclosure of Criminal Record and Disqualification Declaration. 


